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Opening of Launceston RSL Sub Branch’s Veteran Hub 

 

“Supporting the development of the Veteran Hubs is one of the many ways the Tasmanian 
Government continues to provide support to serving and ex-serving members of the Australian 
Defence Force,” Minister for Veterans Affairs, Guy Barnett said today. 

“The Tasmanian and Australian Governments contributed funding towards a feasibility study for 
Tasmanian Veteran Hubs. 

“In 2021, as a result of this feasibility study, the Australian Government committed $5 million to the 
establishment of a Veteran Hub in Tasmania. 

“The Australian Government also provided further $250,000 towards upgrading the Launceston RSL 
Sub-Branch to help increase capacity and capability to continue to provide vital services and support 
to veterans and their families. 

“This Veteran Hub will be one of a number of such Hubs to be developed across Tasmania. 

“I congratulate the Launceston RSL Sub-Branch on this fantastic development, and thank all of the 
volunteers and staff involved in bringing it to life.” 

 


